
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 2024-2025 GENERAL FUND BUDGET The City 

Council of the City of Prichard, Alabama will hold a public hearing on Thursday, September 

12, 2024, at 4:00 p.m., in the Council Chamber of the A.J. Cooper Municipal Complex 

(Prichard City Hall), 216 E. Prichard Avenue, Prichard, Alabama, to receive public comment 

on the City’s proposed General Fund Budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025 during the Council’s 

Regular Meeting on that date. The Agenda of the Council’s Regular Meeting will commence 

immediately following the conclusion of the public hearing. 


